
Friday 24th May 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents 

We have reached the end of 
an incredibly challenging and 
strange term - I have never 
known anything like this in my 
25 years of being in education.  

It is with great sadness that I 
share the news of the passing 
of one of our highly respected 
and long standing members of 
staff– Terry Goss. She had 
battled with cancer for the          
last two years and her funeral 
took place earlier this week 
with a beautiful service in her 
memory.   

Terry had worked here for 22 
years as a Teaching Assistant 
and was very much the heart 
of the school and called         
Coppermill ‘her own little 
world’. The family have set up 
a GoFund page in her memory, 
all the proceeds of which will 
go to our school. We will be 
creating a special memorial in 
the peace garden in the near 
future as well as sharing some 
of Terry’s own wonderful           
poetry with the children to 
inspire their writing. 

I want to thank you for your 
kind words, generous gifts 
and  continued support which 
has helped so much, in what 
has been a very difficult year. 

I wish you all a very restful, 
safe and good Christmas break 
and I hope that we can all      
return refreshed and look    
forward to a more joyful 2021.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu              
Headteacher 

Autumn Term 
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Monday 21st December    CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS (2 weeks) 

Monday 4th January 2021   School Closed - Staff Training Day  

Tuesday 5th January 2021   School re -opens at 8:50am for all pupils  

 

Friday 18th December 2020 

 

We have joined an exciting 
new maths                              
programme called           
Times Tables Rock Stars. 

Practise your times tables   
in a fun way. Compete 
against your classmates, 
other classes in the school  
as well as other people in 
the country! Earn coins        
and make your way up  
the ôRockstar Ladderõ.  

Pupil logins have been         
e-mailed home today. 

In January we will see who 
is already top of the           
Coppermill leader board! 

We will miss 
you very much                   

Mrs Goss                   

Terry worked at                     
Coppermill for over 22 years 

and was a very valued           
member of our team.          

She truly loved her job and   
in the words of her family -  
ñthe childrenôs endless        
wonder and constant            

questioning made her very 
happyò. May she rest in            

everlasting peace.                      

VISIT FROM SANTA & HIS TRUSTY ELF             

The children were very pleased to receive a surprise 

visit from Santa and his elf today!  They visited each 

class with a ring of their bell & a cheery ñho ho hoò           

and gave them some gifts to share and enjoy.                         

MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM COPPERMILL! 
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ITõS BEGINNING TO LOOK A LOT LIKE CHRISTMASé 

 

 

 

 

 

 


